
STEPPING BOXES FOR  
PRINCE OF WALES HOSPITAL 

One of our earli-
est Community Projects 
dating back to 2014 are 
the stepping boxes that 
were made at the Shed 
by Peter Black for a neu-
rological study at the 
P.O.W Hospital. 
The boxes were made in 
2 different heights as re-
quested by the Physio-
therapists, with non-slip 
tapes across the top. 

-  - 


